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COVID-19 Special Procedures Note – 17 January 2022 

 
1. In view of the announcement by the Premier on Sunday, 16 January 2022, that 

masks are mandatory for Perth and Peel in all indoor public venues from 6pm, 16 
January 2022, persons attending the Commission’s premises are required to wear 
a mask and check-in using the SafeWA app or paper contact register.  
 

2. This measure will remain in place until further notice. For the latest updates, please 
visit the Australian Department of Health’s website. 
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